WORLDWIDE CHURCH OF GOD

PASADENA, CALIFORNIA 91129

JOSEPH W. TKACH PASTOR GENERAL

Dear Minister:

Over the years, several Ambassador College graduates have pursued masters and doctoral degrees. In the process, the library has accumulated copies of all the theses submitted to Ambassador College to fulfill graduate level assignments.

Some of the theses were not approved, yet there is a wealth of information to be found in them. In other cases a thesis that was approved contains inaccurate information. Obviously, this occurs when new information comes to light.

Since there is dated material in all of the theses, it is important to remember to check the veracity of any material you choose to use in sermonettes, sermons and Bible studies.

Sincerely,

Larry R. Salyer

Director

Church Administration